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Notice – 24 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

You will be glad to know that we are going to celebrate “SHARADIYA UTSAV” 

in our school premises on 1st October, 2019 (Tuesday). You are cordially invited 

to attend the programme. 

 
Note : School timing is from 9:30 am to 1:30 pm. School Bus will ply as usual. 
 
 
 
 
 
          By Order 
 
 

 


